
TOWN OF BERLIN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

ACTION TAKEN BY THE BERLIN PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

At its Regular Meeting of June 18, 2020, the Berlin Planning and Zoning Commission took the 

following action: 

a. Voted unanimously to approve, with conditions, the Fill Permit Application of 

The Mattabassett District to fill +/- 18,000 cubic yards of fill over a three-year 

period at its existing ash disposal landfill facility at Lot 2, Block 75H, The 

Mattabassett District 

 

Dated this 25th day of June, 2020 at Berlin, CT. 

       Brian Rogan, Secretary 

       Berlin Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

Posted in the Town Clerk’s Office – June 25, 2020 

 

 

  

  

 


